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May 17, 2023

Hatem H Khadr, Chairman & CEO
Travel House of Egypt

7, El Saada St.

Roxy, Heliopolis

Cairo, EGYPT

Dear Mr. Khadr,

On behalf of the International Women’s Club of Dublin | would like to thank
you for your hospitality and service during our recent trip to Egypt.

| have received nothing but positive feedback from our members. Comments
like “an unforgettable experience”, “everything was conducted with
professionalism” and “the trip was amazing” were shared sentiments from all
that attended.

With 37 members, family and friends you presented a fantastic itinerary filled
with history and culture. From international and domestic flights,
accommodations, transfers, staterooms on our cruise to your tour guides and
staff, every aspect of our trip was thoughtfully planned and executed with a
high level of service. In addition, you and your staff went above and beyond to
ensure each guest enjoyed every minute of our trip.

Thank you very much for all your efforts and | wish you and Travel House of
Egypt continued success.

Warm Regards,
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Myrj&éa Yamashiro, Vice President
International Women’s Club of Dublin



